
 
2021 Health Check-up
 

February 25, 2021 
 
On Thursday, February 25, 2021, at 07.00 am, MUPY’s Welfare and Employee Relations Unit organized an
annual health check-up for its faculty members and personnel. This activity received technical
support in providing a physical examination from the Faculty of Medical Technology’s staff. This
year, there were a lot of MUPY’s academic staff and supporting staff stepping in to receive this
welfare.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/2876


